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January 31, 2019 

 
Stray Haven Humane Society & Clinic 
ATTN:  Kristi Snyder, President 
194 Shepard Road 
Waverly, NY  
 
Dear Kristi,  
 
 During our first “Cat Spay Day” in 1995, held in NJ, Paws and Claws Society (PACS) distributed 200 
spay/neuter coupons to eligible residents in our designated target community.  The event was a complete success 
thanks in large part to the help and cooperation of the County Board of Chosen Freeholders and the local veterinary 
community. 
 
 “Cat Spay Day” not only met its primary objective of addressing the cycle of cruelty caused by pet 
overpopulation, but the event also provided some very insightful information, which Paws and Claws Society continues 
to utilize to this day when developing new programs.   
 
 On February 26, 2019,  Paws and Claws Society, in partnership with Gemini Farm in Rome, PA, plan to 
sponsor our 25th annual “Cat Spay Day” by offering coupons for free cat spay/neuter surgery to senior citizens, 
disabled persons, low-income individuals, and multi-cat caretakers residing in Waverly, NY.  These targeted 
populations are notorious for having large numbers of unaltered cats that continually produce litter after litter of 
homeless cats destined to suffer and die.   
 

Our 2019 “Cat Spay Day” is in keeping with the mission of our “SAFER Cats on the Border” program currently 
being offered in PA and NY.  Both programs are designed to elevate the status of felines in the community through 
programs of spay/neuter, adoption, education and medical care.   We hope our 2019 “Cat Spay Day” initiative will 
again be a cooperative effort between PACS, Gemini Farm, local animal advocates, government officials, and, of 
course, the most important group in this partnership; participating veterinarians. 
 
 We ask again for your participation in this important event by agreeing to redeem Paws and Claws Society 
“CAT SPAY DAY COUPONS” and billing PACS in the same manner as our “Cats on the Border” program.  These 
coupons have a slightly different look than our regular spay/neuter vouchers as you can see from the attached files.  If 
there are not enough Cat Spay Day surgeries to fill our normally allotted 10 slots, PACS volunteers, Deb and Sally will 
be prepared to bring in Cats on the Border felines.  Also, please let me know if we would be able to ask for additional 
slots, and if so, who would be contact.  We do not wish to cause any disruption to normal clinic operations.   
  

Paws and Claws Society is most grateful for all the past assistance from you and your Stray Haven family.   
With the continued support and encouragement of Stray Haven and the veterinary community, we can prevent the 
unnecessary killing of America’s most popular companion animal by preventing unwanted births. 
 
 Please respond by February 7, 2019 with a phone message or email with your agreement to 
accept Paws and Claws Society Cat Spay Day Coupons.  Should you need more details, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. 
      Sincerely yours, 
       

Jean Smith 
      Founder & Administrator 
 
Attached Files:   2019 Cat Spay Day Flyer & Cat Spay Day Voucher 


